## S.H.A.R.E.

(SHERIFF'S HUB AND RESOURCE EXCHANGE)
Share videos, photos or tips of crimes anonymously and/or register your security camera.

S.H.A.R.E. (Sheriff's Hub and Resource Exchange) is a proactive, problem-solving partnership with the community to provide prevention and investigative tools to allow the Shelby County Sheriff's Office to more easily solve crimes. An additional benefit is the ability to identify the locations of video surveillance systems which will enable SCSO detectives to enlist the assistance of the community to help obtain video evidence to investigate criminal activities. The program proactively partners with residents and businesses to keep our community safe and solve crime.

## **HOW DOES IT WORK?**

If you witness a crime, send us your video link. Or upload a photo or video anonymously on our website. You will remain anonymous. Also, if you register your security camera(s) with us, we will contact you by email or phone to see if you may have video footage of value for a crime that occurred in your area. We DO NOT want access to your cameras. We just need the photos and video footage.

## WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS?

Video surveillance is one of the best methods to catch suspects and convict them. Deputies can quickly identify nearby cameras that may have captured criminal activity. Criminals are caught in the act. Many residents and business owners are unaware that their camera systems may have captured information that could help solve a crime.

## **HOW DO I PARTICIPATE?**

Go to www.shelby-sheriff.org and click on the S.H.A.R.E icon at the bottom of the page or under Resources at the top of the page.

Complete the form and click "Submit."

www.shelby-sheriff.org

If you have any questions, about sharing a tip, photo or video, or registration, send an email to

SHARE@shelby-sheriff.org



Floyd Bonner, Jr., Shelby County Sheriff